Date

Name

Address

City, State ZIP

Dear NAME:

Thank you for your contribution to the 2017 Michigan Health & Hospital Association (MHA) Health Political Action Committee (Health PAC). Through your support, the MHA is able to support state and federal lawmakers who are willing to protect public policies that preserve vital healthcare services.

A strong political action committee is an important advocacy resource that helps ensure the hospital community has an effective voice in Lansing and Washington, DC. Your contribution truly makes a difference to Michigan hospitals and our ongoing efforts to educate elected officials about critical healthcare issues and the impact their decisions have on hospitals and the patients we serve.

Again, thank you for your contribution.
 If you have any questions regarding Health PAC, please contact me or Stacy Dowdy at the MHA at (517) 703-8648 or sdowdy@mha.org.

Sincerely,

NAME
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Paid for by Health Political Action Committee with regulated funds




� Political contributions are not tax deductible. To support Michigan’s congressional delegation, 35 percent of individual contributions totaling $350 or more will be forwarded to the American Hospital Association Political Action Committee.





